
 

 

Removal of Global Transfer Fee for Advance Customers 
 
 
26 November 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 

In our continuous effort to bring value to our customers, we are pleased to advise that Global 
Transfer fee for Advance account holders will be waived effective 7 Dec 2020. 
 
Kindly refer to our tariff and charges at https://www.hsbc.com.my for more information. 

https://www.hsbc.com.my/

